
 

18.186 

 

Re: Shannon Municipal District 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I Cyril Crowe on behalf of the Gerry Wallace Fine Gael branch would like to make a 

submission towards the redrawing of the electoral boundaries. We would like to propose that 

the boundaries that exist in the Shannon electoral remain intact. The population in this area is 

very large and it justifies having six councillors.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Cyril Crowe 

 


